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Mr. James G. Keppler4

Regional Administrator'

Region III
U. S. Nuclear Regulat'ory Commission
799-Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

< ,
*~

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Reference: Fermi 2
NRC Docket No. 50-341

,

Subject: Detroit Edison's Response to
Inspection Report No. 50-341/84-08.,

With this letter, we~are providing the information you
requested _in your letter of April 6, 19 84, transmitting,

-V Inspection Report No. 50-341/84-08. This inspection report
describes the result's of a routine preoperational safeguards"

-

inspection conducted by Messrs. [C. J.-Madeda and B. W.
Stapleton at Fermi 2 during the period of March 12-16, and
28, 1984. O

The enclosed response describes the steps taken or intended
to be taken to address the matter relating to'the testing
and maintenance of installed security related equipment and
the matter relating to records mnintenance. The responses
are arrangco to correspond to the sequence of-items listed1

in the bcdy,of your report.
,

WeD trust this response will satisfactorily address your
request., If you,have questions ~concerning this matter,
please contact,Mr. Lewis P. Bregni (313) 5G6-5083.

,

Sincerely,
'

9405300055 840523
~ b
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cc: M'r. P. M. Bybm
'Mr. R. C. DeYouag

.- Mr. R. C. Knor
.
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